NOTICE

The City Council of the City of Double
Horn, Texas will conduct a public
hearing on the proposed 2019-2020
fiscal year budget on August 28,
2019 at 7:00 P.M. at the Spicewood
Community Center, 7901 CR 404,
Spicewood, Texas 78669. A copy of
the proposed budget is available in the
office of the City Secretary, City Hall,
102 Double Horn Trail, Double Horn,
Texas, 78669 or on the City’s website
at doublehorntx.org.




